PDCWG Report to ROS November 19, 2003

The PDCWG has not met since the last ROS meeting.  Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, Dec 4th at 9:30am in room 211 at the Met Center.  At this meeting the PDCWG will review Frequency Events of:


Aug 25, 2003 at 12:52


Aug 28, 2003 at 11:35


Sep 10, 2003 at 12:30


Sep 15, 2003 at 03:03


Oct 7, 2003 at 13:32

Comments to PRR 468 will also be reviewed and modifications to the Disturbance Analysis Report for some of the suggestions in the PRR comments will be studied.

Nominations for next years Chair will also be accepted with a recommendation to the ROS.
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